Honorable Mayor and City Council
City Hall

41 Green Street

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Thank you — Thank you — Thank you

Dear Mayor Bouley and Councilors;

Thank you so much for approving the new wearing course of pavement placed on Hall
Street last week.

I started the construction of the Concord Business Center in 1979 and completed the
initial buildings in 1988. Hall Street was improved 1984-85 from an old farm road to a modern
thoroughtare between exits 12 and 13 of 1-93.

Much has changed on Hall Street in the past 42 years. But last week’s pavement has
been the most dramatic since 1984-85. The business center now comprises 187,000 square feet

with nearly 50 tenant businesses.

So once again on behalf of all those at the Concord Business Center thank you very
much.

Sincerely 'yo ;%} ///Z/M

Lee B. Marden
Trustee
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